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Pleasant Street Pavement and Drainage Repairs 

July 2025 

ROADWAY PROJECT 

The project generally consists of roadway and utility trench improvements along 
Pleasant Street between Carleton Street and Aubrey Street. The primary scope of work 
is to repair excessive settling along utility trenches that has created uneven pavement 
and unsafe driving conditions. 
 
Work includes the removal and replacement of the utility trench backfill material, damaged 
concrete curb and gutter, asphalt pavement, and utility adjustments. 
 
The design has been completed, bid advertising is scheduled for late June and early July, 
bid opening for July 24th, and award of the construction contract at the August 26th Council 
meeting. Construction is scheduled to start immediately following the completion of a 
sanitary sewer improvement project sometime in late Summer or early Fall. The City 
anticipates completing construction near the end of 2025. 

 
City Contact Information 

Project Manager: Scott Balck 

Phone: (928) 777-1130 

 

https://prescott-az.gov/capital-improvement-projects/capital-improvement-program/

